
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
We are pleased to announce the opening of a much-needed new restaurant at 3657 
Taraval Street.   We will specialize in creating delicious dishes made from locally 
sourced, sustainable and organic ingredients skillfully prepared by artisan chefs.  
Our goal is to provide a fine dining experience at an affordable price for residents 
and visitors alike. 
 
This project will enable us to further beautify the area through the development of a 
modern, contemporary establishment.  As part of this effort, we are excited to 
announce that we will be bringing a type 87 ABC license so that we may pair 
creative beverages to complement our diverse menu.  
 
As such, we are hosting an opportunity for our neighbors to hear more about this 
project.  Here are the details: 
 
Date:  Monday, November 19th, 2018 
Time: 9:00am 
Location: 3657 Taraval Street, San Francisco, CA 
 
We feel there is an opportunity to bring quality food to the community and we are 
eager to be part of the continuing beautification of Lower Taraval! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Q&M LLC 



Proof of Mailing of Notice Regarding Type 87 Liquor License Pre-Application Meeting 

Please complete this form, attach the original notice of your pre-application meeting regarding 

your intention to apply for a Type 87 liquor license, and submit to the Clerk of the San Francisco 

Board of Supervisors. 

~pplicant(s) Name(s): ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~-~~~~~ 
Address ofpremises to be Licensed: 3 b 5 7 7fJc-R AVA- J_ 51 

I, --~~A~V~l ..;;_.D __ Q___.,~U_/_N_g---1Y1-------'' mailed the attached notice of my pre-

application meeting regarding my intention to apply for a Type 87 liquor license to each 

resident of real property within a 500-foot radius of the above-listed premises, as well as to 

neighborhood associations and the Chief of Police, by depositing the sealed items with the 

United States Postal Service (USPS) with the postage fully prepaid as follows: 

Date: No~BfAZ.- s~ 2olg 
Time: 

USPS Location: 


